
Notice to the Students 

 

 The University College of Engineering, OU is planning to complete the remaining theory 

subjects’ syllabus of the even semester for the academic year 2019-20 through online teaching using 

appropriate online platform in view of Covid 19 lock down situation. In this connection, BE (UG) & M.E 

(PG) students’ class representatives of the various Departments, UCE, OU are instructed to create the 

class wise whatsapp group and inform to the respective class teacher/course coordinator/HOD.  The 

online teaching starts from 15th April 2020 onwards. The students are advised to make all necessary 

arrangements such as Laptops/Smart Phones/Tablets with the sufficient internet connections. The 

HOD office will inform you the online classes schedules very soon.  Further informed that Students are 

advised to visit the college website time to time  and follow the instructions. 

 

Sd/- 

Principal, UCE, OU 

 


